
There are no Council Meetings scheduled for August. Watch Meetings Live
On our website!

City Talks
August 2019 pittmeadows.ca

We Keep Your Kids Active!
Adventures from Baking and 
Horseback Riding to Sportball 
and Skateboarding.

Council this Month

Reminder that the Centre will be closed from August 26 
to September 8, re-opening September 9. Registration will
be unavailable during that time due to a software upgrade. 
To accommodate this, we have opened up Fall Registration 
two weeks earlier. Mark your calendars – online registration 
begins July 30 at pittfitandfun.ca with phone and in-person
registration starting August 7. The Fall Program Guide is 
available now at pmparksandrec.ca.

Pitt Meadows Family 
Recreation Centre Annual 
Maintenance Shutdown 

Go Green
Recycling electronic items keeps harmful 
chemicals out of our environment. 
Anything with a battery or plug can be 
recycled. You don’t need to take it apart, 
just drop it off at the Pitt Meadows Bottle 
and Return-It Depot. Learn more about ways 
you can contribute to Zero Waste at 
pittmeadows.ca/zerowaste. 
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Don’t Miss the New Exhibit at Pitt Meadows 
Art Gallery: African Stone Carvings & Art 

City Engages Consultant on 
Police Review 
The City of Pitt Meadows has engaged a consultant to 
conduct a Policing Service Review. The review will look at
current service levels and provide recommendations on what 
the best model for policing service is for the City in order to 
enhance public safety. The review is expected to be complete 
by the end of 2019. Information and updates will continue to 
be shared with the community as it becomes available. 

RapidBus Arrives in Pitt Meadows in 2020
Mayor Bill Dingwall spoke on behalf of Council and the 
community at a recent Translink announcement for the new 
RapidBus service coming to Pitt Meadows in 2020. "Whether 
commuting for work, travelling for pleasure or simply getting 
from point A to B, the Lougheed RapidBus will quickly and 
efficiently connect the communities of Pitt Meadows, Maple 
Ridge, Port Coquitlam and Coquitlam to the Coquitlam 
Central Station Skytrain,” said Mayor Dingwall. Construction 
for the new line is scheduled to begin in late July along 
Lougheed Highway. For more information and updates, 
visit translink.ca/rapidbus.

Meetings will resume in September. For more information, visit pittmeadows.ca/councilmeetings.     

This exciting new African Stone Carvings & Art Exhibit features 
contemporary stone sculptures, metal art, beautifully intricate jewelry 
and hand-crafted baskets. Join us for the opening reception on 
Saturday, July 27 from 2-4pm, with special cultural performances and 
carving demonstrations (weather permitting). The exhibition runs until 
September 8. For more information, visit pittmeadows.ca/artgallery. 

Summer isn’t over yet – make sure to register for our themed summer 
camps, you can book individual days that accommodate your 
schedule and keep your kids active.

What’s On?
Free Clothing Give-away - July 31
Summer Serenade – every Wed night 
until Aug 21, 7pm
PMAG: African Stone Carvings & 
Art Exhibit – July 27 to Sept 8
For more great events see 
pittmeadows.ca/communitycalendar

A reminder that fall after school active care books up quickly.
Do not miss out on September Kids Gym and Preteen Rec 
spots – registration begins online July 30 with phone and in
person registration starting August 7.

Registration: pittfitandfun.ca | 604.465.2470

Who will you nominate?
C O M M U N I T Y  S E R V I C E  A W A R D S

pittmeadows.ca/awards
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